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Please do NOT allow public camping in Open Space zones. Our tax paying, park-supporting citizens
deserve some place to enjoy the outdoors without the additional garbage and crime these campsites
inevitably produce. Please do something to prevent Portland from becoming Port-landfill by striking

that provision.
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